
      

 

Press Release  

RMLD Informational Forum – Benefits of 

Distributed Generation to Shave the Peak 
 

North Reading, MA, July 14, 2016 - Reading Municipal Light 

Department (RMLD) will be hosting an informational forum at the North 

Reading Senior Center on Tuesday, July 26, 2016 at 7:00pm. At the 

forum RMLD personnel will review the benefits of peak shaving using 

mini distributed generation (DG) equipment to be installed at RMLD’s 

substation in North Reading. Learn how investments in technologies like 

DG can improve our system’s reliability, resiliency and reduce the impact 

of rising utility industry costs. For questions or comments, call Tom 

Ollila at 781-942-6426 or visit RMLD’s website: www.rmld.com.  
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